LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 3" NOVEMBER, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor L. Galvin

I will move at the next Meeting that this district review/reduce our speed limits on all our cul de
sac roads to 50kph as 80- 100 is totally inappropriate.

REPLY:

As this request is a change of Council policy with regard to cul de sac roads, it should be
referred to the Travel and Transportation SPC for consideration.

The speed limit policy on cul de sac roads should be similar for all districts within the County
and in accordance with National Policy.

J. Sheehan,

Senior Executive Engineer,

Municipal District of Newcastle West,
29t October, 2021.



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 3™ NOVEMBER, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor L. Galvin

I will move at the next Meeting that this Council take ownership of the remaining stretch of the
L70553 which is only 100 meters long. The question should be asked as to why this has not
been done as the council down the years used to repair same.

REPLY:

The 100m on the L70553 noted above is a private roadway. If repair works are required on this
roadway, residents can apply for a Local Improvement Scheme {LIS).

J. Sheehan,

Senior Executive Engineer,

Municipal District of Newcastle West.
29*" October, 2021.



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 3¢ NOVEMBER, 2021

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

I will move at the next Meeting that C.I.E be requested by our Authority to provide bus stops at
Barnagh to compliment the Greenway locally

REPLY:

This suggestion is already under consideration by Limerick City and County Council and would
be a welcome addition to the infrastructure supporting the Limerick Greenway. Preliminary
design work has been undertaken and the proposal will be further examined by the Active
Travel Unit within the Transportation and Mobility Directorate. Consultation with bus
operators will take place as part of the design process.

Gordon Daly,

Director of Service,
Community, Tourism & Culture.
3" November, 2021.



